
In the NEWS ………        

Message from new ESE Treasurer – Vittorio Franco  

 

Happy New Year! 
 
Even though my true passion is clinical endodontics, I have been involved with 
the financial management of Scientific Societies for some time; thus, to be a 
member of the ESE Executive Board as Treasurer is a privilege and an honour. 

First of all I want to say thank you to my predecessor, Hakki Sunay for 
his commendable work; he leaves the Society in a sound economic position, it 
will be hard to do better! My sincere thanks also go to my colleagues in the 
General Assembly for their support. Last, but not least, a special thank-you to 
former ESE President, Claus Löst, for his friendship and encouragement; to a 
large degree, he has been responsible for my love of the ESE. 

A few words about my next steps: the role of the Treasurer in the near 
future will be operate closely with the CEO and the President, and I am aware 
that I am doubly lucky. Working next to Paul Dummer and Dag Ørstavik is an 
incredible opportunity to learn something more and, technically speaking, I’ll 
have to work a little bit less than Hakki! 

As a result of my commitment to the SIE (Italian Society of 
Endodontics) and the ESE I have experience of the Society from a number of 
perspectives. I will bring with me into the ESE Executive Board this broad 
range of skills and knowledge, and I will try to contribute fully to ESE business. 
As ESE Treasurer, my main goals, along with the Executive Board, will be to 
develop the strategic direction and priorities of the ESE and, in close contact 
with the General Assembly, to manage the finances of the ESE and contribute to 
the revision of the ESE Constitution and Bylaws. The ESE is embarking on a 
new phase in its history, many projects are running and many more will be 
developed, I’m really enthusiastic and curious. They will be two intense and 
exciting years. 

 

 https://www.facebook.com/EuSocEndo 

https://www.linkedin.com/company/european-society-of-endodontology-ese-/ 

https://twitter.com/EuSocEndo 
 

Mailing address of the ESE for routine correspondence:- 
ESE, PO Box 1978, Newport NP19 1DF, UK 

Registered postal address of the ESE: - 
Postboks 1237 Vika, 0110 Oslo, Norway 
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